5th January 2021

Dear Children,



Hello, it's Ms Wetherell here! Happy New Year to you all!

I hope you are all nice and safe at home and that you had a lovely Christmas.

I'm sure you have all got so much to tell me and I can't wait to hear all about the fun you had over Christmas. I was so excited when it snowed!

I am just writing a quick letter to let you know that our new topic for this half term is called: "Once Upon a Time," and over the next couple of weeks I will be adding lots of fun activities to our class page for you to work on at home.

These activities will help you learn about lots of different fairy tale stories, as well as the history of kings and queens from around the world.

Your first activities are all about the story The Three Little Pigs and I would really like it if you can take some photographs of your work and ask your parents to email it to me so that I can see what you are doing at home.



If you are not sure about any of the jobs I have given you, then you can ask your parents to send me a message and I will try and help, or you can leave that activity out and try it again at another time.

I miss you all so much and cannot wait to hear from you.

Keep letting your light shine and being the best you can be and I will see you all very soon.

Ms Wetherell xx

Email: I.wetherell202@ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk

